
‭As we approach the final stretch of the school year, we wanted to take a moment to‬
‭express our gratitude for your continued support and involvement in our school‬
‭community. It has been a wonderful journey filled with growth, learning, and cherished‬
‭memories for our students, faculty, and staff alike.‬

‭As we gear up for the month of May, we would like to highlight a few key events and‬
‭initiatives that will help us finish the school year on a strong note:‬

‭1.‬ ‭NWEA Testing: Our students will be participating in NWEA testing. This‬
‭assessment provides valuable insights into your child's academic progress and‬
‭helps us tailor our instruction to meet their individual needs. We encourage you‬
‭to talk to your child about the importance of these assessments.‬

‭2.‬ ‭Field Day: One of the highlights of the end-of-year festivities is our upcoming‬
‭grade level Field Day. This fun-filled event promotes teamwork, sportsmanship,‬
‭and physical activity while fostering a sense of camaraderie among our students.‬
‭Be on the lookout for more information and detailed schedules for your child’s‬
‭grade level as we approach the event dates.‬

‭3.‬ ‭Kindergarten Graduation and Last Day of School: We are excited to announce‬
‭that our Kindergarten graduation ceremony will take place on May 17th. This‬
‭special occasion marks the culmination of a significant milestone in your child's‬
‭educational journey. For our Kindergarten students, May 17th will also serve as‬
‭their last day of school.‬

‭For students in 1st through 5th grades, the last day of school will be on May‬
‭22nd. Please note that May 22nd will be a half day of school, with pick up at‬
‭12:15 PM. We encourage you to make arrangements accordingly.‬



‭4.‬ ‭Continued Engagement: As we navigate the final weeks of the school year, we‬
‭urge you to continue your active involvement in your child's education. Whether‬
‭it's checking in on their progress, attending school events, or simply offering‬
‭words of encouragement, your support plays a vital role in their academic‬
‭success.‬

‭As always, our dedicated team of educators remains committed to providing a nurturing‬
‭and stimulating learning environment where every child can thrive. Together, let's work‬
‭towards finishing the school year with enthusiasm, determination, and a sense of‬
‭accomplishment.‬

‭Thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of your child. If you have‬
‭any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.‬

‭Warm regards,‬

‭Kurt Walker‬ ‭Laura Sadlon‬
‭Principal‬ ‭Assistant Principal‬


